
Hello Parents 
 
Thank you for visiting this link to report your student’s absence.  
The HS has moved away from using this Google Form as the 
district has implemented Absence Reporting through your 
Campus Parent account.   
 
Please visit the following link or log into your Campus Parent app 
on your phone to report absences for all students attending 
Spencer Community Schools. 
 
Thank you 
 

https://spenceria.infinitecampus.org/campus/portal/parents/spencer.jsp

